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The past few days have been unprecedented for the weather community. As much as we dedicate our 
professions to societal resilience, this week we have proven our own resilience. 

We come out of this past week with one wonderful piece of evidence: we in the weather community 
are a tightly knit group whose camaraderie transcends the boundaries of a standard professional 
group. We have studied, trained and worked together for more years of our lives than not. We have 
shared life events together and been by each other’s side through weddings, births, and losing loved 
ones. We have a shared interest, passion, and mission to help save lives and understand this 
remarkable natural phenomenon of weather. We have a shared pride in our work because we know 
we are making a difference and we do it with honor and integrity. 

So it’s no surprise that this past week has been an emotional one for everyone. From the top ranks to 
the bottom, we all feel pain when this community is hurt. In many ways, we are a true professional 
family and that relationship was tested this week. Yet we prevailed. Issues will come and go but the 
dedication of this group is long lasting; the dedication to both our profession and each other. It has 
been heartwarming to see the sincerity, respect, and forgiveness that many in our community have 
shown and it proves we are, indeed, resilient and have a long future ahead together. 
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